
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glory to God for most of the events that were Scheduled for July and August went on well. 

In the coming month of September from 4th to 9th, Anne and I will be in Scotland for a short 

break. During that week we expect to be in Glasgow but will visit Edinburgh for a day. 

In Glasgow, we expect to attend The International Ageing conference on 7th and 8th. 

The month of September is when the Presbyterian Church of East Africa (PCEA) observes 

its Mission week. The 10th will be the day when mission Sunday will be observed throughout 

the wider PCEA. 

Last month, eight youth people went through a Catechism class. Their confirmation and 

admission to the Lords Table is scheduled to take place in September at their respective 

congregations. 

 

September 2023 

Prayer Points 

• Thank God that the events which were scheduled for last month went on well. 

This included the Kenyans and friends in the park  in London, Reading and 

Hertfordshire.  

• Pray that our trip to Glasgow will be safe and that it will be a time to refreshment 

and renewal. 

• For the mission month in the wider PCEA and that the scheduled events and 

services will make an impact both within and outside our congregations to the 

glory of God.   

• For the young people who are expected to be confirmed in September that their 

spiritually and mature in their faith will grow. 

 

 


